
 
 
 
Our Ref: 002935/14 
Your Ref: 
 
Date 29 May 2014 
 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I write further to your request for information received 09/04/2014. 
 
I note you seek access to the following information: 
 
1. The total cost of the Police and Crime Commissioner's office for the financial years 
2012-13 and 2013-14. 
 
2. The total cost of the Police Authority body replaced by the Police and Crime 
Commissioner in the financial years 2010-11 and 2011-12. 
 
3. The total remuneration bill for the financial years 2012-13 and 20 13-14 
(remuneration should be taken to mean pay, pension contributions, bonuses and any 
other benefits in kind). 
 
4. The total remuneration bill for the Police Authority body replaced by the Police and 
Crime Commissioner in the financial years 2010-11 and 2011-12 (remuneration should 
be taken to mean pay, pension contributions, bonuses and any other benefits in kind). 
 
5. A full list of job titles at the Police and Crime Commissioner's office as at 04/04/20 14. 
 
Following receipt of your request, searches were conducted within Leicestershire 
Police to locate information relevant to your request. 
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the information 
asked for is as follows: - 
 
Question 1 and 3 
 
The office was only created in November 2012 and therefore, the costs relate to at a 
fixed point, the 31 March for each year as follows: 

 

 31/3/13 - 6 FTEs / £288k (including NIC and Pension) excluding the PCC 
 

 31/3/14 - 10 FTEs / £532k (including NIC and Pension) excluding the PCC 
 
 
 



 
Question 2 and 4 
In both of the years specified there was 6 Full time members of staff with a total cost of 
£293,000 (including NIC and pensions) 
 
Question 5 
At the time period specified the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner employed 
the following: 
· Chief Executive 
· Chief Finance Officer 
· Personal Assistant to PCC 
· Senior Commissioning Manager 
· Head of Governance 
· Governance Support Officer 
· Governance Support Officer 
· Planning and Performance Co-ordinator 
· Policy and Performance Officer 
· OPCC Administrator 
 
Leicestershire Police provides you the right to ask for a re-examination of your 
request under its review procedure. Letters should be addressed to Information 
Manager, Professional Standards Department at the above address. If you decide to 
request such a review and having followed the Force’s full process you are still 
dissatisfied, then you have the right to direct your comments to the Information 
Commissioner who will give it consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Information Management 
Leicestershire Police 
�: dataprotection@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 
�: +44 (0)0116 2485217 
Website: http://www.leics.police.uk 
 
Leicestershire Police in complying with their statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to release the enclosed information will not 
breach the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. However, the rights of the 
copyright owner of the enclosed information will continue to be protected by law. 
 
Applications for the copyright owner’s written permission to reproduce any part of 
the attached information should be addressed to The Information Manager, 
Leicestershire Police Headquarters, St. Johns, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX. 


